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Local Journey Surveys

West Barns Primary School

SUSTAINING
DUNBAR

Sustaining Dunbar is working to make it easier to walk, cycle or take public
transport in the local area. We would like to know how you travel, why, and what
changes you would like to see to make it easier to leave the car at home. We want
to provide a campaigning voice to improve and increase travel options.

Please could you take a few minutes to complete this survey, which is in two parts;
a map based survey to find out where you need to get to and from, and a
guestionnaire on the back page asking for your views. Feel free to add any detailed
thoughts or comments about your travel experiences on a separate sheet of paper,
and enclose it with the survey form. Please return this form to the Primary
School or direct to Sustaining Dunbar at 16 West Port, Dunbar, EH42 1BU. We
will donate 20p to West Barns Primary School for every completed form
returned.

Thank you for your help. We need as many forms returned as possible for this
project to be successful. If you have any problems completing this survey, please
contact Judy Miller on 07771 482089 or e-mail judy.miller@sustainingdunbar.org.

The results of this survey will contain no reference to any individual and no-one will be able to be
identified from the results. The information that you give us will be combined with other results
and used to investigate current travel patterns and behaviour and to identify the ways in which we
can encourage and enable people to make more journeys on foot, by cycle and by public
transport.

For more details, or to join Sustaining Dunbar (free membership), visit our website:-

www.sustainingdunbar.org/projetcs/connecting-dunbar

This project is managed by Sustaining Dunbar and funded by the Climate Challenge Fund.
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